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No. 43-B

The Permanent Mission of the United States to the Organization of
American States (OAS) wishes to transmit to the General Secretariat of the
OAS a copy of its 2010 Report to the United Nations on its support of the
United Nations Programme of Action to Prevent, Combat and Eradicate the
Illicit Trade in Small Arms and Light Weapons in All Its Aspects. This
report is provided per AG/RES. 2297 (XXXII-O/07). A copy of the U.S.

report is enclosed.

The Permanent Mission of the United States avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Enclosure:

As stated.

The General Secretariat of the
Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C. June 29, 2010.
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